
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

SAI SAREPALLI

We want your input! Come join us to talk about the Allen 
Martin Drive and VT-15 (Jericho Road) intersection. We 

want to ensure that all travelers - including vehicles, freight, 
pedestrians, and bicyclists - can travel safely and efficiently 

through this intersection, now and in the future.
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Transportation Planning Engineer
Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission
802-846-4490 ext 16 • ssarepalli@ccrpcvt.org


